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At Rye Community Primary School we recognise the valuable contribution that additional activities, including trips, clubs and residential experiences can make towards a pupils’ education.  We therefore aim to promote and provide such activities, both as part of a broad and balanced curriculum for the pupils of the school and as additional optional activities.
Activities, which take place in school time, have to be funded.  Parents are informed of the cost of any visit and invited to contribute to the amount needed to meet the costs.  
No child will be excluded from activities on financial grounds. 
The only instance in which we would insist Parents/Carers cover the cost of a trip would be for the annual residential trip for year 6 pupils. Although, in a situation of family financial hardship we would encourage parents to discuss any possible alternative funding with the Headteacher.
Charges for materials used in making models or art and craftwork may be made to cover costs.
Instrumental tuition in school time is funded by parents via the East Sussex Music Service and/or Adapt Theatre.
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